
Shadow Woods Updates 

 

As a reminder, if you have not paid your annual dues, they are now 
late and you will be charged a late fee.  If you have a hardship or any 
problems, please contact the board to make arrangements. 

 

BOARD MEMBER NEEDED 

We have lost a board member who is moving out of the 
neighborhood.  We are in need of someone to fill the vacancy. If you 
are interested in serving on the board, please contact a member of 
the board. 

Spring Cleaning 

Over the next few months, we will be cleaning out the ditches and 
removing debris from the road right of ways. There is a large amount 
of debris from downed trees.  We will do our best to inform the 
neighborhood of when contractors are on the mountain.  Please 
drive safely and allow the crews to work safely in return! 


